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23rd May 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you will be aware, we recently had a Section 8 Ofsted Inspection, following on from our full inspection in 

September 2016. The purpose of this inspection was to gauge our progress towards becoming a ‘Good’ school. 

Today, we received the final copy of the letter written by the HMI, Heather Yaxley and I wanted to share it with 

you at the earliest opportunity. We are extremely pleased with both the tone and content of the letter, which 

recognises the ‘effective action’ that we are taking, as well as ‘the dedication and hard work of the whole team.’ 

It also recognises the hard work and resilience of the children, talking of children ‘becoming avid readers,’ and 

being ‘proud of their work.’ 

This letter is an affirmation of the progress that we are making as a school and we remain as committed as ever 

to make Moorlands the very best it can possibly be. Your continued support in this is both appreciated and vital.  

I hope you enjoy reading the letter which will also be available on the Ofsted website after half-term. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Kevin Lee 

Head Teacher 
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